
Union raises concerns over waste sector deaths
 U.K. 

The GMB general and public services union has raised concerns about safety in the 
waste sector. The union says that official figures show that deaths among refuse 
workers rose from eight to 12 last year while staff faced 1,000 instances of 
dangerous driving every single day. The GMB points out that workers are facing 
these serious threats to their safety while having seen their pay plummet in real 
terms since 2011.The average earnings of a refuse worker are just over £19,000 a 
year (EUR 21250), 7.4% lower in real terms than in 2011.
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